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Prayers of the Week

Please remember in your prayers this

week:

From the Montana Synod Prayer

Calendar:  

King of Glory Lutheran Church, Billings           

Atonement Lutheran Church, Billings   

Bethlehem Lutheran Church, Billings    

Southeastern Minnesota Synod

The Gospel in Four Minutes or Less: New Life



Bishop Laurie will be out of the office visiting her mother in Arizona from Nov. 19 - 25. If
you have need of assistance please call the Synod office: 406-453-1461

Pastor Melissa Johansen was installed yesterday, as pastor of American Lutheran Church in Livingston.
Thanks be to God for this new ministry partnership!



The Montana Synod Staff will be providing a
recorded sermon following the lectionary for

any interested, especially those
congregations currently without a pastor.

Check the Synod website every Friday or the
Vimeo playlist here. These will be provided

every week now through the end of the year.

As of October 4th the Synod Staff will begin
traveling for essential reasons only.

Also, masks are required in the Synod office
and we ask that if you plan to come into the
building for longer than a drop off, that you

are vaccinated.

The Synod Office will be staffed, so please
always feel free to contact us by phone or

email.

Synod Staff:
 
Bishop
Laurie Jungling: ljungling@montanasynod.org
 
Associate to the Bishop
Pastor Jason Asselstine: jasselstine@montanasynod.org
 
Director for Evangelical Mission
Pastor Peggy Paugh Leuzinger: ppleuzinger@montanasynod.org
 
Director of Technology and Communications
Colter McCarty: cmccarty@montanasynod.org
 
Office Manager
Candi Standall: cstandall@montanasynod.org
 
Director of NRIT
Jenny Kunka: j.kunka@nrit.org



 ​


